
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 
Kevin Ward, Minister of Students 
Holly Busby, Children’s Director 

 
 

 
 

DEPENDENT 
Psalms of Thanksgiving 

Psalm 37:1-8 
THE LORD CAN BE TRUSTED 

 
 

There is peace with the Lord. (vv. 1-2) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We can trust in the Lord. (v. 3) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We can delight in the Lord. (v. 4) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We can commit our way to the Lord. (vv. 5-6) 
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       Thanksgiving Video 

   

“Forever” 

 

“For the Beauty” 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

Prayer 

 

“Yes I Will” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

DEPENDENT 

Psalms of Thanksgiving 

Psalm 37:1-8 

The Lord Can Be Trusted 

 

 

Invitation 

 

“Only Trust Him” 

 

 

OCC Video (Holly shares) 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 22nd 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Packing Party!!! Operation Christmas Child 

Fellowship Hall, during Sunday School for 

Youth and Children!!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 25th 

Bible Journaling Class: Wed. 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m.  

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

 

Thursday & Friday– Nov. 26th & 27th 

Church Offices will be Closed for Thanksgiving 

 

Sunday, Nov. 29th 

 Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

Nov. 22nd-Nov. 29th 

Nov. 23rd 
Faye Rutherford 

Nov. 24th 
Jerry Dempsey 

Nov. 26th 
Diane Bates 

Angelo Richardson 
Nov. 27th 

Chad Harper 
Nov. 28th 

Rachel Kirby 
Nov. 29th 

Carol Tierce 
Mattie Todd 

 

Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin.

SHOEBOX PACKING PARTY 
Sunday, Nov. 22nd @ 9:00 a.m. 

Youth & Children (One parent is asked to stay & 
help the younger children if possible) 

Benevolence Center 
Food Distribution 

 
Please remember it is our 
church’s turn to pass out 

the food.  (Saturday, 
Nov. 21st) We need 20 or 
more people to show up. 
This is our largest  distri-

bution. We need some 
there at  7:00 a.m. to 

empty freezers, all others 
8:00 –8:15 a.m. to find 

out what station you will 
be at. 

First Baptist Church Family, I want to thank you for 
the many cards, calls, texts and acts of kindness that we 
received during our recent illness. Mostly, thank you 
for all of your prayers. It is a blessing to be members of 
a family of believers who show so much love for one 
another.           Love, Ricky & Ann Young 

I would like to thank my 
Church Family for all the 
cards, calls and prayers for 
me during my hospital stay. 
It is so wonderful being a 
part of such a loving and 
caring church. 
 Love,  
         Helen Reedy 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS!!! 
The Youth will be having a  

“To Go” Chili lunch on Sunday,  
Dec. 6th, immediately after Morning 

Worship Service. 
Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28-30 
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin. 

We would like to thank you for the 
text, phone calls and for the  
prayers for the loss of our brother,  
Charles Kirk. We love our Church  
Family! 
 Larry, Barbara and Phillip 

We will resume our regular  
Worship Services, 8:00 a.m. and  
10:15 a.m. on Sunday, November 
22nd.  Thank you!!! 

First Baptist Church Goal 
$5,000.00 

LOTTIE MOON WEEK OF PRAYER 

Nov. 29th-Dec. 6th 
The Week of Prayer for  

International Missions is an  
opportunity for Churches to join 

in prayer for the work of  
missionaries who take the  

Gospel to people in cities and 
extreme places. It’s also a time 
to reflect on giving to the Lottie 
Moon Christmas Offering that 

supports them. 

The above information is for those who 
need this assistance and did not sign up 
with the Benevolence Christmas Star,  
Salvation Army or any other Christmas 
Assistance for their children. Their dead-
line is Dec. 4th. Please pass this info on to 
those you think may need it. Thank you! 
                            Sandy 
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